Christina Watson

From: Christina Watson

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 4:57 PM

To: Ansel, Peter

Cc: JEA & Associates (jea@jeaandassociates.com); Erica Arriaga
(erica@jeaandassociates.com); Debbie Hale

Subject: Monterey Peninsula Chamber of Commerce Officially Supports AB 696

Ms. Watson:

| am writing on behalf of the Monterey Peninsula Chamber of Commerce regarding Assembly Bill
(AB) 696 - Department of Transportation Prunedale Bypass, County of Monterey; disposition of
excess properties.

The Monterey Peninsula Chamber of Commerce supports transfer the proceeds of the sale of the
former Prunedale Bypass right of-way parcels of land to the Transportation Agency for Monerey
County for use on future transporation projects on the US 101 corridor in Monterey County.

Accordingly, the Monterey Penisuala Chamber of Comerce supports this bill.
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